
Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, more is needed to understand the impacts LNG exports and 
to protect communities from the dangers of fracking to meet foreign 
demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that exports will cause 
additional fracking, and the environmental impacts from fracking must 
be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your analysis to 
reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental Protection Agency 
has underestimated the amount and potency methane leaked during gas 
production. 
 
Full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from fracking in 
the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean energy in importing 
countries -- is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Judith Porter 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Michael Timms 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joan Schooley 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dominique Tate 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Stephen Cucchiara 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Venello 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Debra Rua 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Doris Soderman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Evonne Gilliam 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Scott Frickel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jean Goetinck 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Grant Goering 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Timothy Hawks 
 

13

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michelle Tola 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Gilliam 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Paul Nasuti 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sanaa Estibal 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Antonia Vassila 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Diane Elliston 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Orlin Braddy 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Chamish 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Zoltan Croll 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tess Castell 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Maria Watts 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Toni Jones 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joanne Karnik 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charles Nelson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Anne Snyder 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Blanchard 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
William Edelman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Skrobe 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Anthony Everitt 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Deborah Broderick 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kim Mccoy 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Dubovec 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr Lawrence P Burke 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Kaufman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Sidofsky 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dennis Wickizer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andy Hughes 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
As a retired RN, I ask you to do what is right for our country and our 
world.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elaine Harmon 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Hernan Chappuzeau 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Karim Talbot 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carmen Negron 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janice Riegle 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Randy Draper 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jim Wilson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kelaine Kvale 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janice Parker 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Emilia Canea 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marcia Tirocke 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gary Johnson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jean Lopardo 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brittany Smith 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Frances Little 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ross Brown 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Holly Goff 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Florence Rollino 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Honis 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Shi Davis-So 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Spira 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Natalie Mcmanus 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Zawoyski 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tim Wood 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tami Swartz 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andrew Panelli 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marijean Dornback 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Williams 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathleen Griswold 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, I strongly urge you 
to update your analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the 
Environmental Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and 
potency methane leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Natalie Hanson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Hugh Wilson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Koester 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Anne B. Hutchinson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Auld 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Johnston 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jim Brasfield 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Del Pierce 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Bolocan 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kendra Holt 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Stephen Clair 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
I am thankful for Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications; however,  much more is needed to understand the impacts 
of allowing LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of 
increased fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it 
clear that exports will cause additional fracking, and the 
environmental impacts from increased fracking must be considered as 
part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Force the industry to meet a prove they meet strict standards that 
prevent leakage before you consider exports.  4 to 7 % leakage of 
methane is unacceptable.  Require them to meet the standards of the 
Clean Air and Clean drinking Water Act for me and my community.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rose Mellies 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Margaret Frye 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janet Parlett 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carl Johnson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tara Alexander 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alan Batterman 
 

86

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kim Young 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jesse Suit, Jr. 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Alexander 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Sullivan 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Engle 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Arndorfer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Vincent Dekeris 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brenda Kuntz 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joe Snavely 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dennis Shibut 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Larry Stineman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Treanor 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. why are we exporting 
gas and oil 
anyway except making the rich richer, stop all oil and gas exports!! 
Help save mother earth!  
 
Sincerely, 
Bud Johnston 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Spinach 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Stacy Lupori 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amy Monticello 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Katherine Napolitano 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christine Whitlow 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Josephine Rice 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Scott Pennell 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Francie Fillatti 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ana Vrbanic 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Leslie Caster 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christine Becker 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jan Annoot 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Lorenzo 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Protect our communities from fracked LNG gas exports 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Prakash Shrivastava 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
J Trimble 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janell Lundgren 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Georgia Griffin 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susanna Dzhabrailova 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gary Herlinger 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Thomas Hoover 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Vodnik 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sid Klotz 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Thieman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
I am still confounded why so many agencies are pushing for more 
desperate measures to find oil and gas, when we could use our own 
sewage to produce methane for power production!  Anaerobic Digesters 
have existed for over 40 years.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kate Rowland 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Shawn White 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marilyn Blake 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marlene Hurley 
 

126

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Samuel Milam 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mike McCool 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Don Smith 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Philip Creed 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia Bunte 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kaushik Patel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jade Myers 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Henry Ewert 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Back 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Bateman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patti Manthey 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carolyn Serebreny 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Curry 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Wood 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
P. Lawrence 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rev. Dr. Daniel Doran 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Patton 
 

143

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Helen Myers 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Doris Chandler 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Burch 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Davidson 
 

147

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rose Weber 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ronald Cehelsky 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeremy Evanchesky 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kim Amaral 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Olson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bill Gupton 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
It is wrong for the United States to risk our precious environment to 
meet the needs of other countries. Of course, it is really about 
profits for certain major corporations under the guise of economic 
strength, not generosity. If economic strength comes at the expense of 
clean air, water, and environment, it must be reexamined. The same 
'sacrifice' is being made when we send lumber to other countries who 
are trying to preserve their own forests. We have got to stop mistaking 
the financial interests of corporations for national interests.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elaine Dearden 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lem Powers 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
George Bourlotos 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Peter Foltz 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gary Smoke 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Wendy Farnsworth 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Aja Willowleaf 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
William Brown 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jane Declue 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Cirino 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Heinlein 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Bowling 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Reilly 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michelle Long 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jim Dyson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rick Roche 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rick Roche 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kevin Hughes 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alex Sponza 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Thank you for reading.  
 
Sincerely, 
Arlene Forwand 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Hannah Leshaw 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sally Bellew 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
J Passarelli 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Danny Marks 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ed Grinnell 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Uta Kujath 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kevin Schultz 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Renee Repkin 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Beatriz Tormo 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Herbert Shroyer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Maude Nagle 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Doug Velek 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Eloy Santos 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Shane Conger 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Scala 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Howard Mcninch 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rayda Hughes 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathryn Slining Haynes 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Frank Jaskulski 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Aca Balaz 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Allen Mellen 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Frank Vonville 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andrea Casale 
 

196

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Sublett 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Louis Parrette 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Donna Raineri 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Shelly Campbell 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michele Clacherty 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Douglas Godfrey 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amelia Bruehl 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Edgar Rivas 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sandra Musante 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia Otto 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sacha Todd 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Trevor Sloughter 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Catherine Clement 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jan Christensen 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joanne Dolsen 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dianne Gove 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Winton Smith 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gail Brossman 
 

214

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
jennifer Bowman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Loretta Guardino 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Reed 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Agate Lawson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Samuel Justice 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeanette Rothenbeck 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeanette Rothenbeck 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Lou Nowak 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Catherine Hickman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carletta Griffiths 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Astra Kalodukas 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Greim 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Clare Martin-West 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Paul Hansknecht 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barry Parker 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sara Dyer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lois Williams 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Helen Findley 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications &amp; Water Quality &amp; Earthquakes 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
Do you live where they frack? Do you use well water? Do you experience 
earthquakes daily blamed on spent fracking water? TIme out. Get the 
science answers FIRST! 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janet Burrows 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mike Griffith 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
Energy independence does  not require exporting of LNG and the 
increased fracking involved. Efforts are better spent on developing a 
safer  extraction  process.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Costion 
 

235

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Hibben 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alan Dortch 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Eleanor Moriarty 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Denise Lihou 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jaime Margiotta 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Constance Lange 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Hayes 
 

242

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dan Lehlbach 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gloria Peck 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michelle Y Lewis 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Glenn Davis 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steven Castano 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Roni Kampmeyer 
 

248

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Laura Puckett 
 

249

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Terry Phelan 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Eric W. Barr 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sandra Bundgaard 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Clinton Sennett 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Merrill Kramer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Wayne Guthrie 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rob Swartenberg 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jim Nichols 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Let us hold gas companies accountable for damage to the environment and 
let us seek and support clean energy projects.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Juszkiewicz 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Allie Secor 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Benjamin Delfino 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Rannells 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Fisjer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cindy Stichel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Lomonaco 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Holly Hemingway 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Geraldine Greller 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elisabeth Hoffman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathy Garber 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Nolan 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Donna Long 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pamela Clark 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jo Potent 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
Cordially.  
 
Sincerely, 
Contoli Steeve 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sharon Jackson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Todd Sullivan 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Johnson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Colleen Romanelli 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Mccolley 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Roger Hoffman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lois Haertel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia Brown 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Denise Shapiro 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dorothy Driscoll 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Thomas Ballew 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Don Benoit 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Shannon Lee 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Donald Stampfler 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Beverly Goodman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Haynes 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jann Lutterman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
Why does making money for the oil companies always come at the expense 
of our health and environment?  Start caring about the people, not your 
buddies money making abilities.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Meola 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Larry Martin 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cheryl Kennedy 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Murphy 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Max Boward 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
Please do not contribute to further incidents such as we have already 
seen and heard of directly related to this abysmal process. We are 
responsible for our land/earth for future generations.  
 
Sincerely, 
Debby Moose 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pete Zaidel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Allan Walters 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia Ferretti 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Clarke 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charles Maher 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bonnie Gorman RN 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Peter &amp; Ellen Jackson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Little 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Stephen Mahoney 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathy Gutierrez 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janet Fairchild 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alexandra Pegnato 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Anne Ballentine 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Harriet Winters 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Daniel Cavanaugh 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nickolas Gutierrez 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Julie Moldovan 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathryn Martin 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Hank Smit 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ken Ward 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Robinson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Kunze 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carissa Mccall 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rita Schuldt 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
Though I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the 
practice of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
This is a must, a no-brainer. No reason not to do it, unless you're 
prone to place business interests over those of the people.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tony Giordano 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Katherine Boeskin 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Veronica Ambler 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joseph Valentine 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alexandra Pappano 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Vera Alster 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kristi Woods 
 

327

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Madeleine Burkhart 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Vicki Casarett 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alan Straith 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nicholas Kernstock 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jill Casey 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jared Polens 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bob Cole 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Virginia Hoyt 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
George And Betsy Vozary 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dorothea O'Steen 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Suzanne Schenkel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
William Wrage 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Melissa Bishop 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
George Novak 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Trease Riley 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Samantha Bingaman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Dechino 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Planinka Whelan 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Melvin 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Planinka Whelan 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
Fracking is wrong! 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cyndi Papia 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Don Kurz 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Stephen Farmer 
 

350

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nick Galante 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joseph Piazza 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Matt Malina 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rose Bowden 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Hughey 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sherri Springer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jessica Flint 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Mastranardi 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Selfridge 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Smith 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tom Webster 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Geelhaar 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charles Maher 
 

363

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sophia Soboro 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alma Nash 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Parker 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tamara Hendershot 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Betty Castillo 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Lefavour 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Perry Fisher 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Hjort 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tim Gerhardt 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sue Newhouse 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Stephen &amp; Marilyn Koshland 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
William Rolls 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Criss 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tracy King 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Debra Gleason 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Catherine Chuparkoff 
 

379

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ray Richardson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Donnay 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Maureen Wulf 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jessica Kaiser 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joanne Graf 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Glenn Kramer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Hegstrand 
 

386

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Todd Miller 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Eugene Timpe 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Farrell 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Paula Hutts 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Flora Mattis 
 

391

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lourdes Camacho Z. 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Robyn Croke 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jon Archer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Roger Hoffman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gerridina Lean 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Pankewicz 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rosanne Neri 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Donna Nothe-Choiniere 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Anne Duvo 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Jenkins 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Scott Piper 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gail Troy 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sue Mikolajczak 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Klein 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard DeArmond 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barry Pegg 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barry Pegg 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Wyatt 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Thomas &amp; Elizabeth Halpin 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kelly Golding 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Louis Hsu 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charles Beitinger 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lewis Hawley 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Milt Williamson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Taylor 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Helen Scharp 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Daniela Oliveira 
 

418

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Herman Schlimmer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Heyward Nash 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I approve the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports, from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries, a more complete understanding of how LNG 
exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Lukas 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sam Heaton 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Aaron Farber 
 

423

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Byrne 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Beverly Cotton 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janice Jones 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elaine Thomas 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Diane Stein 
 

428

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Daniel Lyons 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While many countries are advancing solar energy to solve their energy 
needs, we are fracking. The dangers awith fracking are rampant, yet the 
DOE is turning a blind eye to the grave dangers to personal health and 
the environment. Please do not continue on this reckless road! 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jonathan Horwitz 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
With all the controversy surrounding fracking it is so important and 
crucial to be aware of its impact to the environment BEFORE approving 
anything related to the production and storage of runoff and waste that 
has been proven to be harmful in so many ways. The studies that are 
needed take time and must be thorough. The list of repercussions from 
landowners alone is a mounting pile of toxic proof that this practice 
is not good for anyone or any thing. Though the gas consumers used is 
cheaper, the price of its extraction is irreparable and irreplaceable 
damage to the environment. I for one, will never revert to gas for this 
reason alone. 
 
Please don't rush into approving fracking production or storage for any 
reason unless you are aware, have read, and based your decisions on a 
thorough understanding of what it can do to our planet, our land, and 
our lives. The statistics will undoubtedly prove that any decision for 
fracking will be at a high cost to life on this planet.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charlene Roberts 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barry Ring 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amanda Hubanks 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Frank Ryan 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Monahan 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Anne Senning 
 

436

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sigrun Linke 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gloria Brown 
 

438

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patrice Rando 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathy Brown 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Taylor 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dianne Bowen 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Bronson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sandy Brooks 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
D Nicholson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Eugenia Newberg 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Keith Knepfel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nadene Cooper 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Bardack 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Emily Carrick 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Allen 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Daniel Ness 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Donna Derewianyk 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Glema Hoomana 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
George Oliver 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Felice Baldi 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rodney Sewell 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Josh Becker 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marvin J. Ward 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Woody Mason 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Walter Tsou 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dorothy Filanowska 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Russell Donnelly 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Ong 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. Our climate is a life 
force please help protect it.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lawrence Balmer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bertram Montgomery 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Heidi Barlow 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rose Marie Moran 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christiane Pistor 
 

469

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Seakwood 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Michelini 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ivy Main 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Margaret Morris 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
It would be immoral to inflict more environmental problems on future 
generations  
 
Sincerely, 
Bethany Sinnott 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Sherman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dianna Anderson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andrew Sharp 
 

477

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
The amount of water used in this process is also unacceptable since 
water is becoming a diminishing commodity and whatever is used in 
fracking is never again going to be potable. This wastewater from the 
process is also causing all the earthquakes during its disposal and one 
of these times the earthquake is inevitably going to cause major 
destruction and death,  
 
Sincerely, 
Rock Charles 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Betty Truman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Donna Setzco 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dirk Kuyk 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia Tholl 
 

482

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Markus Gardback 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ioana Mitu 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kristina Fedorov 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Bendich 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathleen A Pittas 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charles Donegan 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cathy Wituk 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeffrey &amp; Carolyn Keith 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Murray 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janine Byrne 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kimberly Pratt 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Karolina Smiley 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bob Beresford 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Louis Stevovich 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bill Nowak 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nanette Abert 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Francine Tyler 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Vincent Cirasole 
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